
 
Report to Licensing Committee 
Date of meeting:1st October 2009 
 
Subject: Cakes & Shakes 246b High Road Loughton 
Essex IG10 1RB 
 
Officer contact for further information:  Kim Tuckey 

 
Committee Secretary:    
 
 
Decision Required: Late night refreshment licence 
 
 
 
Report: 
 
 
The licensing section has received an application for a late night refreshment licence for the 
above premises. Officers were not able to grant the licence under delegated authority as we 
have received 8 representations for interested party’s , along with a petition from interested 
party’s. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attached documents below 
 
 
Letters from interested party’s and petition. 
Letter from Loughton Loughton residents association  who wish to speak on behalf of Nicola 
Mckirdy. 
 
There is also an interest from Loughton Town Council who also wish to speak on behalf of 
Mckirby. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


